
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Council of the City of Colville will 

hold a Public Hearing to amend the 2017-2018 Biennial operating budget 

on Tuesday, December 11, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as 

possible, in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 170 South Oak, Colville, 

WA  99114.  If you have any questions, or if you need special language, 
hearing or accessibility arrangements please contact the City Clerk's 

Office at (509) 684-5094 or visit the office at 170 South Oak, Colville, 

WA  99114.  The City of Colville is an equal opportunity provider and 
employer.  www.colville.wa.us  

 

Holly Pannell, MMC, PFO 
City Clerk/HR Manager 
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